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Early
detection

saves
lives!

www.answercancergm.org.uk
To find out more, visit:

If you think your invite is late or you

have missed an appointment, you

can book this at your GP surgery.

If you're pregnant, you should usually

wait at least 12 weeks after you've

given birth before going for cervical

screening.

Cervical Screening, often called a

smear test, is offered FREE by the NHS

to all women and anyone with a cervix

aged 25-64. 

Everyone eligible is sent an invitation

every three years between the ages

25-49, then every five years from aged

50 to 64. 

Remember, the earlier that cervical cancer is detected, the better!

Screening can detect cancer at its early stages and

sometimes before it even has a chance to develop.


